
WHITMORE-BOLLES
"I like winter because you can have a fire in your house. We 

can make s'mores." Adam from Ms. Scott's class
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We are excited to roll out our new
newsletter! Hope you enjoy reading the
wonderful things we do at Whitmore-Bolles! 
Submissions can be sent to
shawe@dearbornschools.org and
dubyakc@dearbornschools.org.  

Welcome To Our New
Newsletter! 

L.EADING  FOR LIFE 
E.XCEEDING POTENTIAL 
A.CQUIRING GREATNESS 
D.REAMING BIG 

O U R  V I S I O N :

 Early Childhood students from Ms. Shaw's class  working on S.T.E.A.M. activities!

Principal: Kristin Waddell                School Phone: 313-827-6800
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4th/5th Grade Chess Club 

  Whitmore-Bolles students collected new winter hats and mittens to donate 
them to the needy during these cold winter months.  Each class brought in 
a number of new hats and gloves! A special "Thank You!" to Charla 
Hamann, Lola Rose Song, and Isabella Marcoux for their research in 
finding an organization to donate the items, Mittens for Detroit.  All three 
fifth grade students researched potential organizations to give our 
donations and decided upon Mittens for Detroit. 
 Our goal was to collect 100...our grand total was 385! Mrs. Philpott's
class won with a total of 67. Thank you to all who contributed.  The metro 
area will be warmer because of our efforts.  

Hats and Mittens 
WE EXCEEDED OUR GOAL!!! 

 

You're Invited! 
Rockin' Around the Habits! 

A family-fun event to make a cool project 

to reinforce Habit #3: Put First Things First! 

Wednesday, December 20th from 3:45-4:30 

Please RSVP to flyer sent home by December 18th. 

 

Chess Club will start in January! 
Sign up now! Go to 

https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/wbchess/ 
to register by December 22nd!



12/18-12/20 Holiday Shopping (9am-3pm) 
12/20: Late Start 
12/20: Rockin' Around the Habits 3:45-4:30  
12/23-1/7: Winter Break  
1/19: Popcorn sale for Go Green/Adopt an
Animal (50 cents bag or 3 for $1) 

What's Cool in our School?




